
 
 

 

August 2025 
Transit Priority Measures: 101 Street (107A Ave to Kingsway) 

 

The City of Edmonton will begin construction on 101 Street, from 107A Avenue to Kingsway, to install a new 

transit lane as part of the Transit Priority Measures Project. Transit priority measures are techniques used to 

reduce transit delays and improve service reliability. These measures prioritize the movement of buses in the 

transportation network, making transit service more efficient and reliable for transit riders and providing an 

incentive to take transit. Construction is anticipated to begin early mid-September and is expected to 

be completed by the end of October 2025.  

Scope of Work 

●​ Construction on a southbound transit lane between Kingsway Avenue and 107A Avenue. This work will 

include: 

○​ Road milling and overlay (night work) 

○​ New line painting 

●​ Signal timing improvements 

●​ Roadside sign installation for parking restrictions and bus lane signage 

●​ Work is weather-dependent, and construction dates are subject to change. 

Access 

The introduction of a transit lane on 101 Street from 107A Avenue to Kingsway Avenue will remove some 

on-street parking on 101 Street. While construction is underway, vehicular traffic will be required to detour 

around the area. In some instances, traffic will be restricted to directional closures with flag controllers directing 

traffic. Access to businesses and residences will be maintained. Pedestrian and emergency access will be 

maintained.  

For more information, visit edmonton.ca/TransitPriorityMeasures or contact: 

Erminia Scott 
Project Manager, City of Edmonton 
transportationdelivery@edmonton.ca 

Sergiy Svystunov 
Site Superintendent, Standard General 
(780) 293-0365 
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Image 1 – Project area  
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